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Sarah Reilly ATT CTADonation to Silloth First RespondersDue to the atrocious 
weather over the 
weekend of the Silloth 
Vintage Rally when the 
Solway Woodcarving 
Group’s tent was 
flattened by winds up 
to 70 mph, they duly 
moved their display into 
the craft marquee, only 
to find that also had 
been deemed unfit due 
to the conditions and 
was evacuated. They 
eventually managed to 
relocate the raffle of the 
Acrobatic Teddies draw 
to a fund raising event 
being held by Silloth First 
Responders that took 
place at Stanwix Holiday 
Park on 28th June. 

The sum of £215 was 
raised and Mr J Inness 
won the draw. 

The £215 was duly 
presented to Peter 
Gilmour on behalf of 
Silloth First Responders

The Acrobatic 
Teddies were originally 
carved as a thank you 
to the Vintage Rally 

Congratulations 
go to Sarah Reilly 
on passing the 
much accredited 
Chartered Tax 
Advisor exams. 

Sarah has put 
in lots of hard work 
and hours of study 
and determination 
to achieve this and it 
has all paid off. Her 
whole family are 
very proud of her.

They would all 
like to thank David 
Allen & Co. for the 
continuing support 
and encouragement 
they have always 
given her.

Committee which 
supports us by providing 
the Solway Woodcarving 
Group a free display area 
at the Rally. The Silloth 
First Responders are the 
chosen charity of the 
Silloth Vintage Rally 
Committee.

Our thanks also go 
to Silloth Town Council 
for their ongoing support 
of the Woodcarving 
Group and to all those 
who braved the weather, 
bought a ticket for the 
raffle and supported the 
event.

Our next raffle of 
“The Teddy Bears Picnic” 
will take place at Silloth 
Carnival, this will be in 
aid of The Eden Valley 
Children’s Hospice.

Thank you to 
everyone for your 
ongoing support.

Cricket Bee
by William Allport

from Allonby

Bad Bee
by Hannah Fearon from Silloth Primary School

The
Worlds Fattest Bee

by Jonathan
from

Silloth Primary School


